
            February 1, 2016       Galway Preservation Society Monthly Meeting 

 

24 members plus 10 guests present 

Richard called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone and called for the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  He thanked  Margie Prasek and Farial English for supplying the baked 

goods and  Arlene Rhodes and Virginia Sawicki for supplying the beverages. 

Old Business – Secretary Minutes from the January 4 meeting were read and 

Phyllis Keeler made a motion to accept the minutes which was seconded and approved.  

Linda gave the Treasurer’s Report and Book Account Report.  Ron Surdyka 

motioned for acceptance which was seconded and approved. 

Committee Updates and New Business –Virginia reported for the Book 

Committee that the Galway books will be sold this Saturday at the Taste of Chocolate 

and Galway Lioness Craft Fair from 1-3 pm.  Mary Cuffe-Perez reported for the 

Newsletter that they are doing good with articles for the rest of the year, but that they 

could always use more ideas for articles and recipes with a story behind them.  

Announcements – The overhead projector (3M Model 1720) was listed for sale in 

the Galway Get Together (per member request at the December 2015 meeting) for $75, 

or the best offer. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 7 at 7pm, on 

“Saratoga Springs: It All Began with the Water,” presented by Charlie Kuenzel and Dave 

Patterson.  Dusty Rhodes made a motion to adjourn which was seconded and 

approved.  Virginia introduced Norm Bollen from the Fort Plain Museum and Historic 

Park who presented a program on, “George Washington and the Mohawk Frontier.” 

Respectfully submitted,   Martha Brandow, secretary 

 


